
NAVY CHILDREN SCHOOL 

AIRPORT ROAD, DABOLIM -GOA 
 

 

NCS (G)/Cir/38/2021-22/75          Date: 15-03-2022 

 

Dear Parent, 

1. This is to inform you that the summer vacation for the students of Navy Children 
School, Goa commences from Saturday, 07 May 2022. Last working day will be 
Friday, 06 May 2022. 
 
2. The School will re-open on Monday, 27 June 2022.  
 
3.        The above dates are applicable to all the classes from Std I to XII. 
 
4.   Please note that the school is a Board center for our own students of Class X and 
XII for the Term 2 Examination. The board examination commences on 26 April 2022 and 
will conclude on 15 June 2022. The school office will remain open throughout the summer 
vacation. Our teaching staff of class X & XII will be connected with their students for 
clarification of doubts and remedial classes towards the preparation for Board 
Examination.     
 
 
 

Best regards 

NCS, Goa  


